

## Chaucer 'Choose-Day'

On Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> March Chaucer House organised Chaucer 'Choose-Day' — a home-clothes day for all pupils F-Y8, to raise money for the Arthur Rank Hospice. On that day, all pupils (and teachers!) chose to wear their home-clothes in return for making a donation of £2. It was lovely to see the whole school showing their support for the charity and showing us a little more of their individual personalities!



## I am delighted to say that we have raised the astounding total of £1069.44

Thank you all for your support. Every penny will go to help fund the vital work of the hospice in caring for patients and their families at a very difficult time.

Miss E Kennerley Head of Chaucer House

